
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission 
From: Karen Strege, State Librarian 
Re: Telework Policy 
Date: April 7, 2003 
 
Attached you will find a proposal policy for your consideration.  Program managers have drafted 
this policy based upon the State’s guidelines regarding telecommuniting for state workers.  I 
look forward to hearing your thoughts and discussion on this proposal. 
 
 


